
Rickleton Medical Centre 
 
 

ATTENTION ALL PATIENTS! 
 
 

Here at Rickleton Medical Centre we would like to have our own 
 ‘Patient Participation Group’ (PPG) 

 

Know what a PPG is?  Want to know more? ………then read on: 
 
 
Here are just a few reasons for having a PPG:- 
 

❖ creates a greater connection between patients and practice staff; 
 

❖ gives patients the opportunity to make positive suggestions 
about the practice; 

 
❖ gives patients and practice staff the opportunity to discuss 

topics of mutual interest; 
 

❖ consulting and planning with patients whenever possible on the 
facilities and provision of services. 

 
 

Interested? 
 

If you feel you have what it takes to organise and run a PPG, please 
contact the Practice Manager, Dawn Webster for further information.  

 
Tel:  0191 415 0576 


